
 

 Notice of Tree and Brush Removal 
 

 

August 8, 2017 

 

To the residents of Old Town 

 

In an effort to provide for safer pedestrian and vehicular traffic, the Public works department will be 

clearing trees and brush from  in-town roadside right of ways beginning Monday August 21st.  Contact 

the department with questions or concerns at 827-3974. 


